
HM Treasury extends tax cut to PPE
costs
The temporary scrapping of VAT on PPE has been extended until the end of
October – saving care homes and businesses dealing with the coronavirus
outbreak £155 million, the government announced today.

http://www.government-world.com/hm-treasury-extends-tax-cut-to-ppe-costs/
http://www.government-world.com/hm-treasury-extends-tax-cut-to-ppe-costs/

